
Report - “INTRA MUN 2023” 

 

The INTRAMUN was held on the 8th of July 2023 which saw a 

participation of around 170 delegates from classes VI to X. It was 

conducted in the school premises and began with a short prayer in the 

school ground at 7:30 am and declaration of the conference open by 

the Secretary General.  This was followed by the first formal session 

of the respective committees.  There were four different committees, 

two of them had around 25 delegates and the two bigger committees 

had around 55 delegates. 

The Executive Board members consisted of both present and ex 

Francisians.  There were totally four sessions with two short breaks 

and a lunch break.  The conference successfully concluded with the 

declaration of prizes by the Executive Board members of the 

respective committees at around 5:30 pm. The EB members were 

given the Certificate of Recognition by the Principal. 

The day long sessions taught the students the art of political analysis 

and problem solving. The students learnt how to come to a consensus 

and recommend a solution for the agenda at hand. Most importantly, 

the first timers were able to gain a certain amount of confidence.  

They also learnt the finer nuances of meaningful research and oratory 

skills. 
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